
 

September 4, 2019 

Clayton County Suspends Outdoor Activities for September 4 
JONESBORO - ​The leadership of Clayton County Public Schools has suspended or cancelled all              
outdoor activities to include physical education classes, unstructured play activity, and athletic practices             
for Wednesday, September 4, 2019. This decision has been made based on a review of weather forecasts                 
and local reports which indicate temperatures and humidity levels will create adverse heat related              
conditions. Students and staff are advised to remain indoors in a cool environment. In terms of                
scheduled athletic events, all high school softball games and cross country meets have been cancelled.               
These cancellations also extend to middle school football games. 

Additional advisories may be released to stakeholders as conditions warrant. 

About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association             
of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a              
focused world class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten              
through 12th grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the               
100 largest school districts in the U.S., and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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